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Committee: Special Events 
 
Items Requiring a Vote: 
 

● None  
 
Items Requiring Discussion: 
 

● Screenagers Documentary: ​After several discussions with the filmmaker and her team, the PTO will be               
able to acquire the license to screen the documentary at no cost. Additionally, we will be able to                  
participate in the launch of a new program backed by a grant from Melinda Gates. We are one out of only                     
25 schools nationwide to be selected to participate. As part of the program, we will be issued $400 to be                    
used toward refreshments and/or childcare. The PTO will also receive printed materials for distribution at               
no cost (marketing and discussion documents). Dates for the general and student screening must be               
finalized ASAP. A determination regarding the target student audience must also be made because we               
will only be able to provide a screening to a single group of students.  

 
 
Items for Information Only: 
 

● Parents’ Time Out: Held on 2/11/17 at PKMS from 3:30-6:30pm. The Vue Restaurant, Beanrunner Cafe               
and Taco Dive Bar graciously partnered with us to offer participating parent a discount on their meal                 
during the event. There were 29 students pre-registered and an additional 4 students registered the day of                 
the event. In total, 28 students participated and $185 in donations was collected. Disclaimer: Volunteers               
were not required to make a donation.  

● Emergency Preparedness Prep Rally: ​Woodside, Oakside and Hillcrest POCs have been given hard             
copy information for their review. Follow-up meetings will be scheduled to outline age appropriate              
activities and viable June dates. Community outreach is forthcoming.  

● Lip Sync Battle: No further communication with the Performing Art Department has been made due to                
scheduling conflicts. The Special Event Committee Liaison has reached out to Mr. Lewis for assistance in                
assessing student interest to participate in such an event. We are considering using a brief Google survey                 
since the students are currently using the Google Classroom platform. Further review of this event will                
follow. 

● Next Meeting:​  3/24/17  
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